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DATE

Thursday, September 5, 2024

TIME

12:45 p.m.–1:45 p.m.

LOCATION

W202
Lunch will be provided to all students.

RSVP

www.nyls.edu/CBFLrsvp2

Current 2L, 3L, and 4L 
members of the Center for 
Business and Financial Law 
(CBFL) are invited to attend 
CBFL’s Welcome Back 
Lunch. Students will have the 
opportunity to catch up with 
their colleagues and speak 
with CBFL’s faculty and staff, 
including Center Director 
Howard Meyers and Associate 
Director Michael Rhee.

There will be a separate lunch 
for 1Ls in the spring.
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